
  Save the date to ‘Peek at your seat’                       

at Back to School Night                                  

on Thursday, August 29, 2019 
 

Pasadena Elementary would like to provide all families with information  
to help your child have a successful 2019-2020 school year. 

 

➢ 5:00pm: Main Entrance doors open  
                  Classroom Visitation 

Connect with community partners, AACPS staff, and PTA to talk about ways to    

get involved. With your student, visit the classroom, meet the homeroom teacher, 

drop off supplies, and find your student’s locker & desk. 

 

➢ 5:30 – 6:30pm: Back to School 
 

School staff will provide an overview of this upcoming school year, curriculum 

components, ways to support your child, and how to get involved.  

 

If you have more than one child at Pasadena Elementary,                                          

please plan to rotate to the additional grade level at 6:00pm. 

 

Carpooling is recommended as parking is limited at the school. 

 

See you on August 29! 

 
Mission: Pasadena Elementary is dedicated to preparing students for college and career 

readiness, promoting academic excellence and citizenship for all students. 

We will encourage our students to Care – Achieve – Respect – Engage. 


